[image: ]
MEMORANDUM


To:	Pastors of the Archdiocese 

From: 	Colin Nykaza

Date:	January 1, 2021

Re:	Upcoming Events


Dear Pastors of the Archdiocese,

The Office of Young Adult Outreach is pleased to share the following upcoming event:

February Young Adult Mass
Wednesday, February 3, 7:30 p.m.
St. Patrick’s Cathedral

Join us for our monthly Young Adult Mass! Adoration with praise and worship music and Confessions will be available from 6:30-7:30 p.m. Mass begins at 7:30 p.m. Celebrant and musician TBA.

[bookmark: _GoBack]RSVP is required. The Young Adult Mass will be livestreamed via Facebook Live for those that cannot be physically present.

Those who are most vulnerable and those who are sick or symptomatic should stay home. Those with recent travels to states or countries with high Coronavirus rates should also follow current quarantine protocols. Masks must be worn over the nose and mouth for the duration of Mass and social distancing measures will be in place.

Search “February 3rd YA Mass” on Facebook or email Kaitlyn.Colgan@archny.org for more information.

Thank you!
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